
The Carnival of the Animals 

Parents, Grandparents and family members are invited to the Kindergar-
ten performance at 1:30 p.m. at the Washington School Gymnasium on 
the following dates:  

Please note that each class will only perform on the designated date. 

Miss Parenteau’s & Ms. Erickson’s Classes—Wednesday, May 4th 

Miss Hanson’s & Mrs. Tangquist’s Classes—Friday, May 6th  

Students are invited to dress in their finest outfits                                              
as we celebrate the Kindergarten year.   

Families are invited to the classroom following the program to see the baby chicks. 

The Kindergarteners of Washington Elementary School  
Proudly Present 


